
 
Emergency 
Allotments  
will end.

SNAP

Since April 2020, SNAP recipients have been receiving the maximum 
allowable amount of SNAP benefits, based on family size, with a minimum of 
an extra $95 in emergency allotments each month during the public health 
emergency (PHE).

Due to federal guidelines, SNAP recipients will no longer receive additional 
monthly benefits starting March 2023. 

To find out what your monthly benefit amount will be without the SNAP 
emergency allotment, log in to your account on YourTexasBenefits.com or  
the mobile app and go to Case Details, or call 2-1-1, Option 2. You do not  

need to speak to an agent. 
The benefit amount 
provided on 2-1-1 or 
YourTexasBenefits.com 
will not include the SNAP 
emergency allotment 
benefit amount.

Recipients will 

receive a notice 

the month before 

the emergency 

allotment ends.

23D0213

https://yourtexasbenefits.com/Learn/Home
https://yourtexasbenefits.com/Learn/Home

